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EASTER BREAK 
Please note that school closes today for the Easter 
break and re-opens on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
achieved 100% attendance so far for the year and 
have received a Silver award:   
 
Nursery – Sydney and Nile, Year 1 – Porsche, Noah 
and Joel, Year 2 – Evie and Benjamin, Year 3 – 
Lilash, Year 4 – Holly, Ella and Rares, Year 5 – Seth, 
Bella and Alfie, Year 6 - Scarlett and Esme.  
 
Well done to the following children have achieved 
100% attendance for the Spring term and have 
received a Silver award: 
 
Year 1 – Alexander, Year 2 – Sofia and Dylan, Year 3 
– Alessio and Lincoln, Year 4 – Max and Arlo, Year 5 
– Noah M, Faith and Carla, Year 6 – Iyla, Jack and 
Alan.  
 
GOODBYE AND WELCOME 
We say a sad goodbye to Miss Shaw today who is 
moving on to another school after Easter.  We wish 
her good luck in her future role.  A warm welcome 
to Miss Cain who will be taking over the Year 2/3 
class for the Summer term. 
 
RSE MEETING FOR PARENTS 
A letter was emailed out to parents of Year 6 
children this week regarding Relationships 
Education lessons for the children in the Summer 
term.  A meeting for parents to discuss the topic 
will take place on Tuesday 22nd April at 3.15 pm for 
those wishing to know more. 
 
SCHOOL MEALS 
A new menu will start after the Easter break which 
can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 
 

 
CASH PAYMENTS  
A letter was sent by email earlier this week advising 
that from September school will no longer be able 
to accept cash payments for trips, snack, lunch or 
breakfast club.  We would ask that parents please 
get into the habit of paying online on the Scopay 
app before September.  If you haven’t set this up 
already, please contact the School Office for details. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Jax in Year 1 for fantastic 
phonics work. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery –Sameera for fantastic behaviour at the 
farm. 
Nightingale -Freddie for being a kind, caring and 
mature member of our class. 
Armstrong – Ivan for using his new skills to write a 
great letter in English. 
Jemison –The whole class for being fantastic 
Malala –Excellent contributions in cookery. 
Attenborough – Alessio for a brilliant newspaper 
report. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale – Alice 
Armstrong – Aryan 
Jemison – Antonia 
Malala – Noah M 
Attenborough – Franky. 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale – Damian 
Armstrong – Joel 
Malala –Lily 
Attenborough –Scarlett 
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CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Nightingale – Joy 
Armstrong – Jax 
Jemison -  Sophia 
Malala – Daniel 
Attenborough -Brenden 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD (Honesty) 
Nightingale – Albie 
Armstrong – Hallie 
Jemison- Liliya 
Malala – Rares 
Attenborough – Frankie 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Jemison – Harley 
Malala –Y5 Carla and Y4 whole class 
Attenborough -Jack 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Daniel in Y4 and Rania in Y2 
who celebrate their birthdays this week or during 
the Easter break. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tues 22nd April School reopens 
RSE meeting for Year 6 parents 
3.15 pm 

Mon 5th May School closed Bank Holiday 

Weds 7th May School Nurse drop-in 8.30 am 

Tues 20th May 
to 21st May 

Year 2 Residential to Fox Howl 

Fri 23rd May School closes for half term 

Tues 3rd June  School re-opens 

Weds 23rd July School closes for Summer 
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